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The Regular Meeting of the Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Agenc waé'ﬁw
;

March 9, 2010, at the Town Office Building. @ﬁ i\ Lﬁsm 1 E

Chairman Bonneksen called the Meeting to order at 7:32 p.m.

Present for the Board: Heather Bonneksen, Chairman; Martin Mlyniec, Secretary; Muriel
Miller; Stanley Crawford (7:33 p.m.); and Alternates Maura Robie and Laurie Pribble (7:35
p.m.).

Chairman Bonneksen seated Maura Robie for Chris House and Laurie Pribble for Rachel Stahr.
Staff and Others Present: John Valente, WEO, and Dayna McDermott-Arriola, Recording

Secretary.

Item 1: Audience for Citizens:
Tom Cavanagh noted that Jody Charron should be identified in the Minutes of January
12, 2010 as a “supervising forest products harvester” instead of a “licensed forester”.

Item 2: Additions to the Agenda
Motion: Maura Robie, seconded by Martin Mlyniec, to add to the Agenda under No
Permit Necessary consideration of an Application from Gloria Burell of 603 Pudding Hill
Road with the proposed activity of selective timber harvest. Motion carried unanimously.

‘Ttem 3: Approval of Minutes — January 12, 2010

Motion: Martin Mlyniec, seconded by Muriel Miller, to approve the January 12, 2010
Minutes with the following amendment: under Item 9.1. “Jody Charron, a supervising
forest products harvester, explained the roles and responsibilities of licensed foresters
regarding logging and the protection of wetlands.” Motion carried unanimously.

Item 4: Old Business:

4.1. WP0110-01 EASTCONN, Inc. Applicant; 376 Hartford Turnpike; Construction
of new 16,500 sq. ft. addition and associated site improvements, including an
expanded parking area, a new septic system, a new electrical service, an expanded
storm drainage system and an above ground storm water management area (i.e.
detention pond) that reduces the post-development peak rate of storm water runoff
to the pre-developed condition. Application Review [19.6 a.] fee of $30 has not been
received. Additional fees to be calculated and collected. Action pending.

Donald Smith, Jr., Professional Engineer representing EASTCONN, presented and
reviewed a revised packet of maps of the existing site, with proposed activity for the
construction of an addition to the existing facility, to be located in the present paved area,
and for the construction of an expanded parking lot, mcludmg

Property Survey and Topographic Map

Demolition Plan

Site Plan

Grading and Erosion Control Plan

Utilities and Septic Plan

Septic System Details

Drainage and Erosion Control Details



